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March 13, 2023 

Baxter Kirkland 
Siete, Inc.  
P.O. Box 202 
Rye, CO 81069 

Jodi Schreiber 
PFM Consulting LLC 
1774 N Cougar Dr. 
Pueblo West, CO 81007 

Re: Extension Request Approval, 111 Construction Materials New Permit Application, Lascar 
Pit, Permit File No. M-2023-005 

Dear Mr. Kirkland and Ms. Schreiber, 

On March 13, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS/Division) received your 
request to extend the deadline for the Lascar Pit's decision date from the original March 16, 2023 
due date to March 29, 2023 to allow additional time to address the Division’s adequacy 
concerns. The Division hereby approves the due date extension request for March 29, 2023.   

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 
866-3567 x8137, (720) 836-0967, or by email at amber.michels@state.co.us.  

Sincerely, 

Amber Michels 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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